Carson, Megan

From: Carson, Megan
Sent: Friday, November 11, 2016 5:50 PM
To: Carson, Megan

From: Samuel Stockton [mailto:srstockton2003@yahoo.com]

Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 11:15 AM

To: Batoon, Ailene <Ailene.Batoon@tetratech.com>

Subject: Sunoco Pipeline Floodplain/Stormwater Management Consistency Request

Ailene,

Does Sunoco intend to use the existing ROW they have in Chartiers or is another ROW going to be utilized? If a new
ROW is planned to be used a new E&S Plan etc. would be necessary to be reviewed by the Township Engineer and
WCCD. Please advise

Samuel R. Stockton

Community Development Coordinator

Chartiers Township

2 Buccaneer Drive

Houston, PA 15342

724-745-3415 X 203
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